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Headteacher’s Hello 
Dear Parents, 
 
Both Year 2 and Year 3 managed to visit Whitton Library this week 
and very much enjoyed the experience of immersing themselves in 
lots of books! PC Alicia Smith, our Safer Schools Police Officer, 
visited Year 5 to talk to them about staying safe, both out of school  
and online. If you want any information about online safety and what 
you can do to support your child at home, we have lots of links to 
good online safety websites on out Online Safety webpage on our 
website: https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/keeping-
safe/online-safety  
 
Year 5 are off to the Isle of Wight next Tuesday for their three night 
residential school journey. Thankfully the weather is looking dry and 
sunny which will make the whole experience that much more 
enjoyable. I am very grateful to Mrs Place and Mrs Rogerson for 
giving up their time to accompany Year 5 next week. I’ll also be 
joining Year 5 while they are away so Miss Macklearn will be in 
charge next week.  
 
Next Friday (5th May), the children will be taking part in some 
Coronation class-based activities and we will then have a special 
Worship in the afternoon to mark this special occasion. The children 
have been learning a Coronation song with Mrs Place, so they will be 
able to show their support for King Charles with their beautiful 
singing. 
 
A date for your diary is Thursday 25th May when we will be having 
our Open School Morning. More details about timings will follow, but 
between 8.45-11am you will be able to come in to see your child in 
class and hear them sing in the Hall.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the School Association 
Meeting last night. We are very fortunate to have such a dedicated 
and committed set of parents who are willing to give up their time to 
provide opportunities for the children and raise funds for the school. 
Please offer whatever support you can with their forthcoming events 
such as the Quiz Night and Summer Fete as it is a team effort to get 
them organised. 
 
Have a lovely long weekend. 
 
Mr Corke 

 
 
 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 90.67 

Endurance 96.67 

Peace 92.41 

Forgiveness 91.00 

Reverence 95.00 

Service 91.67 

Justice 98.46 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Aarunya 

Endurance Ellery 

Peace Theodore T 

Forgiveness Victor 

Reverence Blessing & Reuben 

Service Darcy 

Justice Lily F 
 

___________________________________________________ 

Keys Found 
A key with a grey fob was handed in to the office last week 
which had been found on the school grounds. If you think 
this key belongs to you please come to the office. 
 
 

___________________________________________________ 

48 Hour Isolation Reminder  
Please be reminded, upon the advice of the Health 
Protection Agency, if your child experiences vomiting or 
diarrhoea they will need to stay at home for 48 hours from 
the last episode before returning to school 
 

Newsletter 27 – Friday 21st April 2023 

Newsletter 27, Friday 21st April 2023 

mailto:info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/keeping-safe/online-safety
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/keeping-safe/online-safety


2 | P a g e  
Bishop Perrin C of E Primary School is a Nut Free School  info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk 
  https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hospital Bridge Road Consultation 
The Hospital Bridge Road consultation is now live on the 
Richmond Council Website, please response by the 9th 
June by following the link: Hospital Bridge Road – 
proposed changes to your area - Have your say - Citizen 
Space please do look at this consultation as it will have 
direct impact on parking around the school. If you have 
any queries please direct these to: 
transportation@richmond.gov.uk 
________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Picnic 
As a treat for working so hard for their SATs tests, Miss 
Sweeney will be taking Year 6 to Heathfield Rec for a 
picnic on Monday 15th May at 12pm – 2pm.  Please can 
you provide your child with a packed lunch for this day.  
They may also bring a blanket to sit on.  If there is rain 
forecast then the picnic will be rescheduled for another 
day. 
________________________________________________ 

Year 5 Class Assembly 
Year 5 will be performing their class assembly on 
Wednesday 14th June at 9.00am. We look forward to 
welcoming parents and carers from this class.   
________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

 

School Trips 
The following trips and events are taking place over the 
coming months. Where permission and payment are 
needed please login to SCOPAY to complete these 
ASAP. 
 

 
 

Reception 
Bocketts Farm Friday 9th June, please complete 
permission and payment by the 17th May via SCOPAY 
packed lunch required (from home or pre-booked here by 
17th May) 
 

Year 1 
Hands of History, Toys Through The Ages Workshop, 
please make payment by the 1st May via SCOPAY. 
 

Year 2 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
 

Year 3 
Twickenham Rugby Museum and Workshop on Tuesday 
23rd May, please complete permission and payment by 
the 15th May SCOPAY. Packed lunch required from home. 
 

Year 4 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
 

Year 5 
Orange Tree Theatre Tuesday 13th June. Packed lunch 
required from home. Please be reminded children will 
return to school at the slightly later time of approximately 
4:15-4:30pm.  
 

Year 6 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
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The School Calendar can be found permanently on our website here, in the coming weeks we will be removing 

the diary page from the newsletter to try and streamline and shorten the news (based on parent feedback). All 

useful dates are available to you here; https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/parents/school-calendar  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

1st May Bank Holiday – School Closed  

2nd May NEU Strike – School Closed to Children (Y5 to Isle of Wight) 

2 – 5th May Y5 Residential Trip, Isle of Wight 

8th May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

11th May Y5 – Shakespeare Workshop at School 
 

15th May 
School Police Officer to Y4 

Y6 to Whitton Library 

Y6 Picnic at Heathfield Rec  packed lunch required 

16th May Y5 to St Augustine’s Church  

18th May Class/Group Photography Day 

 

23rd May 
Y4 to St Augustine’s Church 

Y3 to Twickenham Rugby Museum packed lunch required 
 

26th May 
Y 5 & 6 Careers Fair 

Y4 to Whitton Library  

29th May – 2nd June Half Term – School Closed 

5th June INSET Day – School Closed 

 

6th June 
Children return to School 

School Nurse to Y2 

9th June YR Bocketts Farm Trip  packed lunch required 

12th June Y5 to Whitton Library  

13th June Y5 to Orange Tree Theatre, late return to school 4:00 – 4:15pm 

14th June Y5 Class Assembly 9.00am 

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
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